
From: Webb Steve 
Sent: 29 March 2022 12:05 
Cc: Aitken Steve 
Subject: Price increase 

Hello John, 

The Paper & Packaging industry, like many others, is experiencing unprecedented and 
ongoing cost pressures driven by supply chain challenges in many areas such as paper, 
transport, pallets and starch, alongside rising costs for fuel and energy amongst others. 
The result of this continuous pressure has led to significant increases in both raw 
material and input costs across all areas of our business and the scale of these 
exceptional costs leaves us no option other than to increase our selling prices 
accordingly. 
As a result, we are writing to confirm that we will be increasing our prices by +14% 
effective for all deliveries on or after Monday 25th April 2022.  
Whilst we appreciate this may not be welcome news, please be assured we are 
continually working to find ways to mitigate cost increases by driving efficiency 
improvements within our business. 
Thank you for your valued business and continued support. 

Best regards 

Sheetfeeding 
South Mills , Blunham, Beds MK443PH, United Kingdom 
www.dssmith.com 

www.dssmithsheetfeeding.com
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